
CLEAN UP AND GREEN UP!    RECYCLING COLLECTION EVENT       FREE DROP-

OFF   FOR COPPER CANYON RESIDENTS 

GIFT BAG FOR PARTICIPATING HOUSEHOLDS 

(Proof of Residency Required) 

When:             Saturday, October 5, 2019 

Time:              8:00am to 11:30 am 

Where:           Copper Canyon Town Hall, 400 Woodland 

Drive 

HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE  

Aerosols, Flammables, Toxic Liquids, Toxic Solids, Corrosives Acidic, Corrosive Basic, 

Oxidizers, Batteries, Cylinders-Propane, Paints, Used Oils, Yard Fertilizers, Pesticides – 

Residential USE ONLY! 

ELECTRONIC WASTE/UNIVERSAL WASTE   

Televisions, Computers, Monitors, Laptops, Handled Computers, Keyboards & Mice, 

Scanners/Printers/Copiers, Fax Machines, Telephones, Microwave Ovens, VCR’s, CD Players, 

Stereos, Related Cables, Florescent Straight Tubes and Compact Lamp (CFL’s) 

 HOUSEHOLD WHITE GOODS       

 Water Heaters, Washers/Dryers, Refrigerators (must be certified Freon removed), Freezers 

(must be certified Freon removed), Small Metal Scrap 

 BULKY ITEMS 

Bulk includes, brush, furniture, etc. 

TIRE RECOVERY    

 Car Tires, Light Truck Tires – Limit 4 Tires per Household 

 ON-SITE DOCUMENT DESTRUCTION     

 On-site secured document destruction 

ITEMS NOT ACCEPTED: Ammunition, Fireworks, Explosives, Medications. 



If you have driven Copper Canyon Road from FM 407 lately you probably noticed how nice the right-of-

way looks. A big thank you to Peter Vickery for donating his time to keep Copper Canyon beautiful.  

Mayor Pro Tem Bill Castleman, Deputy Tony Glover, and Town Administrator Donna Welsh are meeting 

this week with Denton Sheriff’s Office personnel to discuss Neighborhood Watch. With all the 

development in the North Texas area it is even more important to be aware of what is going on around 

us and keep our neighborhoods safe. 

Deputy Mayor Pro Tem Cannaday and Council Member Robin Douglas-Davis have been meeting with 

town planners to get direction on updating the Master Plan. The first meeting of the committee will be 

Wednesday, September 25th and the committee will discuss a plan to move forward on the 2020 Master 

Plan for Copper Canyon.  

Council Member Steve Hill has been working with staff and financial advisors on the town proforma. The 

plan will be updated based on several factors. Toll Brothers will start development in late 2020. There 

are two smaller projects that have been approved for a total of twenty-two new homes. The town is also 

planning a large road program in 2020.  

Council Member Ted Stranczek has been working with the town engineer by driving the town roads and 

identifying areas that need repair or replacement. There is also bridge work that needs to be done in the 

next road project. Council Member Stranczek is also working with the town engineer on drainage issues 

within the town.  

The staff has been very busy implementing a new software suite called Fundview. In the past, staff has 

worked with various software programs that are not integrated. It is not only costly to pay license fees 

on separate programs; it requires manual transactions to work within the programs. The new software 

integrates municipal Court, accounts payable, accounts receivable, general ledger, payroll, cash 

receipting and several other areas. The new software will help staff operate more efficiently and allow 

the town to be more transparent in all financial areas. 

 

 


